
North Forsyth High School  

2017-2018 Registration & Transition 

 

Future North Forsyth High School Raider Students and Parents – We are excited to have you join our Raider family!  We 

have several events planned to help ease the transition into high school. NFHS offers elite academic, athletic, career and 

technical, as well as visual and performing arts programs. Our students are supported, encouraged, celebrated, and 

consistently challenged to strive for excellence in all that they do. The next four years will be both challenging and 

engaging as students participate in rigorous academic courses and experiential learning opportunities. Outside of the 

classroom, NFHS takes great pride in offering a wide variety of clubs and activities designed around various 

student interests and abilities. We believe that before and after school activities are an important part of the high school 

experience and we encourage our students to get involved with our school community. As you and your student(s) 

prepare for this next step in their education, please take advantage of our upcoming events that will provide in-depth 

information about high school course registration, student schedules, and academic planning for the future.  

 

All rising 9th grade students & parents are invited to the NFHS campus for the following events: 

 

All rising 9th grade students will have an opportunity to participate in high school transition activities 

offered during the school day, at their middle school on the following days: 

 

 

Thursday 

Jan. 26, 2017

Tuesday 

Feb. 7, 2017

Saturday

Feb. 11, 2017

 

February 1, 2017 

NFHS counselors & students visit 
Liberty Middle School to discuss high 
school courses & the registration 
process with 8th grade students & staff. 

  

February 1, 2017 

NFHS counselors & students visit 
North Forsyth Middle School to 
discuss high school courses & the 
registration process with 8th grade 
students & staff. 

 

February 3, 2017 

NFHS counselors & students visit Little 
Mill Middle School to discuss high 
school courses & the registration 
process with 8th grade students & staff. 

Important Dates 

1/31/2017 @ 4pm – DEADLINE 

FCS Out of District Form 

2/9/2017 @ 8am – Parent Portal 

Opens for Registration 

3/3/2017 @ 4pm – Parent Portal 

Closes for Registration 

3/15/2017 @ 4pm – DEADLINE 

for Online Course Waivers 

Everything Is Possible 

Advanced Placement Night at 6:00 pm in NFHS Cafe 
Students have the opportunity to earn college credit while in high school. NFHS will provide 
information about the AP courses offered in high school and how to earn college credit by taking these 
courses.  
 

Rising 9th Grade Parent Night at 6:00 pm in NFHS Cafe 
NFHS staff will provide information regarding high school course registration, graduation 
requirements, academic guidelines, and course expectations.     
 

Rise Up Raider Freshman Festival from 9:00-12:00 pm at NFHS  
NFHS invites students and parents to tour the campus, visit with career/elective programs, and speak 
with core academic department chairs regarding course offerings. 
 


